October 3, 1944,

H‘Jm' Ronald I, 315b0n.F.A4.
Director of Athletics,
Special Service Office,

Ft. Leavenworth, Kansas.

Dear Major Sisben:

- 1 am sorry that I am not able at the present
time to give you anything definite on our basketball sched-
ule for the coming season. We are curtailing owr non-con-

- ference schedule somewhat, and of course will have +o get
our college schedule arranged first. I may be in a position
to give you more definite information later.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Fhysical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




